
Walden West Science Camp Parent Checklist 

 
Hello 5th grade parents.  In an effort to help you prepare for your child’s week 
away at Science Camp, we have compiled a checklist of items that should be 
completed prior to the first day of Science Camp.   
 

 Green Registration and Health form returned to your child’s teacher (return 
1 week before Science Camp) 

 White permission slip returned to your child’s teacher (return 1 week before 
Science Camp) 

 Parent/Physician Authorization for Administration of Medication (signed by 
physician and parent) for any medications your child will need to take at 
Science Camp. Medications include over-the-counter meds, vitamins, cough 
drops, etc. and must be noted on the form. (return prior to Science Camp) 

o Medications and the completed Parent/Physician Authorization form 
are packed in a labeled one-gallon zip-lock bag.  Label contains the 
student’s name, teacher’s name, and school. Medication is up-to-date, 
matches the Parent/Physician Authorization form, and is in original 
prescription box with student’s name.  

o Medication zip-lock baggies are turned in to the classroom teacher on 
the morning of Sept 30th. 

 Payment for Science Camp has been sent.  Checks payable to Farnham.  See 
Mrs. Whitney to check on scholarships. 

 Letters from home written and numbered in order of delivery.  Return to 
teacher or mail to Walden West. 

 Suitcases are packed using Walden West packing list.  All items are labeled.  
 Bag lunch is prepared for Monday. Your child has a water (recommended) or 

$1.50 to buy a drink from vending machine on site). 
 You have packed a special friend (stuffed animal) to keep your child company 

during the week. 
 No electronics or snacks or money (other than $1.50 for first day drink, if 

needed) are packed. 
 Walden West Outdoor School Store Order Form is filled out with check 

payable to Walden West.  Delivered to your child’s teacher. 
 Marked the calendar to pick your child up from Farnham at 12:00 on Friday 

October 4th!  


